Ottewa, 28th Sept., 1908,

Referring to letter of the 25th ult,, 1 beg
to inform vyou thet four field-books, a mumber of'vouoher
rarme and pay sheeis, nave heen forwarded to you fof the
use of the surveyor engaged in making the survey of the

roaft on the Baat side of the Red River, in the St. Peter's

indian Reserve,

The asopy of the fleld-notes intended for the
pepar4ment should be prepsred in ons of the larger Dooks;
the emeller books are for the surveyor's use in the field.

I nave the g:aour to be,
S
Your obadiont servant,

Hon, David Laird,
TnAian Commissioner,

winnipeg, Man.
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